2020 Gala & Auction
Event Ahnouncement:

Dear Supporters & Friends,

Here at SASSMM, we are closely monitoring the developments of the Coronavirus (COVID-
19) in Maine and beyond. Our thoughts are with the individuals and families impacted at
this time. Our top priority is the health and safety of our staff, volunteers, families, clients,

supporters, and community.

We are currently working with our statewide coalition to make adjustments in our delivery
of services to ensure we are continuing to provide support to our clients in a cautious and

informed manner.

After thoughtful consideration, we have decided to postpone our 2020 Brunswick
Gala & Auction fundraiser, previously scheduled for April 4th at St. John's
Community Center. The Gala & Auction has been rescheduled to September 12th so that

we can safely gather together in celebration and in support of survivors.

If you have purchased tickets for the Gala & Auction, please be assured that your tickets
will be valid for the rescheduled event. If you are unable to attend the rescheduled event,

please contact our Development Coordinator, Audra Gordon, at audraesassmm.org to

designate your purchase as a donation or to receive a full refund.

We wish you safety and wellness during this challenging time and will continue to provide

updates regarding our agency on our website at www.sassmm.org. Please take care of

yourselves and each other. If you have any questions or concerns, you can contact our

Executive Director, Arian Clements, at arianesassmm.org.
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